
7th November 2022

Room 7,

Twizel Area School,

Twizel.

Dear Room 7,

I certainly have been persuaded by your persuasive writing! You have written some very 
convincing arguments.

I was excited to learn of your varied career aspirations and will be pleased to support you as you 
realise these dreams.

Some of your letters have helped me to make some decisions about Room 7’s opportunities 
throughout the term. Here are some thoughts for you to make decisions about:

• Would you like a bike and scooter day later this term? Your class could bring their bikes and 
scooters to play with during morning tea and lunchtime on the basketball court at the back of 
school. We’ll have more space now that the seniors are on study leave. What day would be best 
for you? If this works well, and everyone keeps their safety promises, maybe we could do this 
more than once.

• On your bike and scooter day, would you like to wear your own clothes and not school uniform? 
You could even wear slippers if you like!

• If you were thinking smart, you could choose the same day for bikes, scooters, non-uniform and 
the upcoming Primary School Disco? You will need to ask your teacher aide, Nic, when the disco 
is.

• I wonder if you could persuade Miss Smith to have a class pet? Like some of you said, there 
would be a lot of learning opportunities if you had a class pet. There would be some decisions to 
make first, though - like, how would the pet be cared for over the holidays? What happens if the 
pet is scared by your class being excited or noisy? Talk this one over with Miss Smith. She will 
know best.
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Thank you for your letters, they helped me to make some decisions about your class and to offer 
you some new opportunities. I have attached some goodies with this letter to please the future 
Lolly Taste Tester and Pirate.

Your communication is much appreciated.

Nāku noa,

Kate Staniford

Tumuaki | Principal
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